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ANNUAL ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION LETTER

For the 2020-2021 School Year

September 1, 2020

Dear Staff, Guardians and Students:

A copy of our district’s Asbestos Management Plan is available in our school and at the Facility Management
office during regular school hours.

The district continues to update and improve the AHERA Asbestos Management Plans. Any inquires regarding
the management of asbestos-containing materials in our school should be directed to our district’s AHERA
Designated Person, Euzebio Arruda, Facility Director/Plant Engineer. Mr. Arruda can be reached at
508.998.3321 x794, 1121 Ashley Blvd., New Bedford, MA 02745, and emailed at euzebio.arruda@gnbvt.edu.

Sincerely,

ames L. O’Brien

Greater New Bedford Regional Vocational Technical High School is committed to ensuring equal opportunities for all students. The
school does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, religion, sexual orientation, gender identity, age
or homelessness in its education programs and activities, including admission to or employment in such programs or activities.
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